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15 June 2018 
 

RE: 2018 Executive Committee Elections 
 
Dear SESAM members, 
 
I write to you today to ask for your vote for the position of Vice President of the 
SESAM Executive Committee.  
 
As an active simulation educator, researcher, and SESAM member for many years, I 
am committed to the work that we do together in the simulation community. I want to 
help ensure that our simulation community across Europe is vibrant and sustainable.  
 
As your Vice President, and your representative on the Executive Committee, I will: 

• Work actively and productively with our Executive Committee 
• Help ensure that SESAM is on a sound financial and organisational footing for 

the future 
• Continue to develop and deliver on our Strategic Plan 
• Help expand leadership and engagement opportunities for simulation 

colleagues from across Europe at various stages of their careers 
• Continue to develop and extend our links with national and international 

simulation societies 
• Work to develop opportunities for collaboration on simulation research and 

education across Europe and beyond 
 
The Vice President of SESAM has an important role working with the Scientific 
Committee to ensure that our annual meeting continues to highlight the best of 
simulation education and research from Europe and around the world. As an active 
simulation researcher, and a member of the Editorial Board for our society journal, I 
will help to make SESAM’s annual meeting the first choice for innovative simulation 
experts and researchers.  
 
We have built SESAM into a great community, and now we must work together to 
create a stable future. Please vote for me for Vice President of SESAM.  
 
 
 
With best wishes, 
Dr Gabriel Reedy 
 


